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Primero Group Limited (ASX: PGX) – Removal from Official List  
Description 

Primero Group Limited (‘PGX’) will be removed from the Official List of ASX Limited at the close of trading today, 
Friday, 26 February 2021, in accordance with Listing Rule 17.14, being the 3rd business day following the date on 
which PGX’s securities were suspended pursuant to Listing Rule 17.4. 

Issued by 

Vanessa Nevjestic 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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